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ALLAN FRUMKIN GALLERY, INC. 41 East 57th Street  New York 10022  Plaza 3-3180

November 30, 1974.
Dear Cliff,

It was good seeing you and Joanna yesterday, but I forgot
to give you vour cheque for December, and I'm putting it in
the mail today so that you will get it on Monday. I den't
know if you will get it before you leave for L.A., but I
thought I would give it a try.

As 1 mentioned to you, we will be preparing your statement
for 1974 (where did the year go to?) so as to get it to you
shortly after the new year. As you will see, 1974 was a
very good year for your work

We will continue to look for the article by John Perreault
in the Voice, and we will save you a copy if it comes out
while you are away.

I do hope that you and Joanna have a good trip out to L.A.
and that your meeting with C1ifford goes 0.K. 1'11 Took
forward to hearing about it. We want to get together with
you and JOanna for a good dinner and movie one evening soon,
and we will hope to set a date when you get back.

A1l best,
H.C.Westermann A

Box 28 =
Brookfield Center, Conn. 06805

letter

Date
November 30, 1974

Primary Maker
Allan Frumkin

Medium
Typewritten letter with envelope

Description

Enclosed check; 1974 was a good year for HCW’s work. Looks

forward to John Perreault’s article in the [Village] Voice.

Dimensions

a: letter: 7 1/8 x 8 1/2 in. (18.1 x 21.6 cm) b: envelope: 4 1/8 x 9 1

/2in. (10.5 x 24.1 cm)
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